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Comments: Based on the proposed changes that would remove fixed anchors from certain settings, I am

opposed to this proposal as it would greatly reduce the ability for thousands of people to recreate safely in the

forests. Scenarios like webbing to build as an anchor are strategically placed, carefully reviewed prior to use, and

removed when no longer up to par. Canyoneers and climbers all value and respect the land as it is a place where

people can connect to nature. Not allowing the use of webbing and other fixed anchors would restrict access to

so many areas that people love and would have a detrimental impact on the climbing community. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read our thoughts and I hope you reconsider this proposal.


